
June 2, 2019 
 
 
Dear Artist, 
 
I intend to speak at the Annual Psychiatric Association’s 2019 Conference in New York in October where I 
plan to introduce, among other things, the importance of music in Introspection-based Therapy. 
  
My question to you is: would you be interested in becoming a Board Member for my new initiative? If so, 
please forward your letter of interest* to me by e-mail to dw.cceh@icloud.com, dw.cceh@outlook.com and 
dw.cceh@yahoo.com, before June 15, 2019. If not, feel free to forward my request to someone whom you 
feel might be interested. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
  

Deirdre Moore, CFA, BBA 
Founder, People First Incorporated (pending) 
(915) 307-1390 
 
PS. I will acknowledge receipt of your response: if you do not receive an acknowledgement from me 
then please alert me to this oversight via LinkedIn messaging. 
 

Connect with me on LinkedIn! 
Coming soon: An online presence for People First Incorporated 
Coming soon: View our law suit templates and photo journalist adventures by requesting to join our 
Dropbox community. 
 

*Your letter of interest should describe humanitarian and/or charity-based experience (past and/or present) as 
well as an indication of whether or not you feel that, through your music, you speak to any of the following 
groups: video game addicts, alcoholics, drug addicts, ex-convicts, victims of abuse, veterans and/or other 
victims of current societal norms. 

I intend this enterprise to be called People First Incorporated. We will help good people and smart companies. 

We will be funded by donations from victims whom we have helped to win lawsuits in order to receive 
compensation for their suffering. In turn, we will use this money to invest in people and companies who are 
deserving. 

Organizations that make poor decisions, lack ethics and/or, in our view, make poor investments will be 
exposed. For example, we believe that Alphabet (previously known as Google), Spotify, Amazon, Verizon and 
Apple have made a stupid decision: offering unlimited copies of songs and albums will likely upset the musical 
artists that they have chosen to profit from. Consequently, none of them would be on our buy list: they would 
all be on our sell list. Also, we do not support companies that completely ignore their shareholders: 
https://abc.xyz/investor/other/annual-meeting/ 

 


